
                                                                        

 

    

 
                          

 

 
                                                        
 
 
         
     
 
 
 
                                                                   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 

  
 
 
 
 Email: arellano_ministry@hotmail.com       Phone Number: 956 242 7328      Mailing Address: 5810 St. Maria Avenue No. 205 PMB 69-128 

Greetings! We praise the Lord for the freedom we have here in Mexico to share the Word of God 
anytime and anywhere. These past months have been full of activities and services that have 
brought new believers to the Lord.  
God has granted us a wonderful summer full of opportunities to share the gospel.  
 

                     
                                   

 

 

One of our annual outside services has been the Family 
conference. We invite families from different churches 
and from different neighborhoods to listen to the gospel. 
The outcome has been amazing. During the three night 
services a total of 10 people came to know the Lord as 
their Savior. Many families came to the services, heard 
the Word of God, prayed together, and even had 
fellowship together. May God keep working in all these 
families and the new believers.  
 
As summer begins, another semester has come to an end 
at the Bible Institute. The students are on vacation and 
are being encouraged to work in their churches this 
summer and keep practicing everything they have 
learned.  
                                    

We are so blessed to have such a caring family in Christ. We stand amazed at the out poring love you 
have showed us through your prayers and support. We love you.  
 

 God bless you always.                                                                                       The Arellano Family  
JUNE  2018 
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The Arellanos 
 

We are thrilled to announce that we are 
starting the construction of the church in 
the new mission. For a couple of months, 
they have held services in a small room and 
under a tree. But soon they will be praising 
God in a new building. God is marvelous and 
we are grateful for the doors He has opened 
as the construction takes place. Our special 
prayer request is for the Lord to supply the 
need for the roof top of the building. We 
serve an outstanding God and we know He 
will supply.  
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